
From: John Roesch
To: NIRB Enterprise Management System
Cc: nirb info
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: NIRB 124149 / 12MN036: Comment Request for B2Gold"s 2023 Annual Report for the Back

River Project
Date: May 22, 2024 9:49:06 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow
direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Cassel, the KIA asks for a one-week extension from June 26 to July 4, 2024. We have
some scheduling problems with our internal staff at KIA in meeting the June 26th deadline.
 
Please let me know if this can be arranged. P.S. I had made a similar request previously for the
review of the Hope Bay 2023 Annual Report to NIRB and have not heard a response from NIRB
on this.
 
Thank you.
 
John Roesch
 
 
From: NIRB Enterprise Management System <nirb@notificationservice.ca> 
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 11:17 AM
Cc: info@nirb.ca
Subject: NIRB 124149 / 12MN036: Comment Request for B2Gold's 2023 Annual Report for the Back
River Project

 
13-May-2024
 
Dear Parties,
 
Please see the attached correspondence from the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB or
Board) requesting comments regarding B2Gold Corporation's (B2Gold) 2023 Annual Report
for the Back River Project (NIRB File No. 12MN036).
 
Specifically, the NIRB is requesting that parties provide comments with respect to partis’
jurisdiction and/or area of expertise along with the status of any terms and conditions form the
Project Certificate that have been incorporated into any permits, certificates, licenses, or other
approvals issued for the project by June 26, 2024.
 
This information is important to assist the NIRB in assessing whether the Project is carried out
in accordance with the terms and conditions as set out in the amended Project Certificate.
 
The 2023 Annual Report and supplemental documents are available for review from the
NIRB’s Public Registry at www.nirb.ca/project/124149. Access to the documents can be made
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by:

·         Selecting the “Documents Tab” of the Project Dashboard(s) then select the “Annual
Report” category on the left pane;

·         Selecting “Recent Documents” on the Project Dashboards; or

·         Searching the Public Registry with the Document ID numbers identified in Appendix
A of the attached letter.

 
Should you have any questions or require clarification regarding the NIRB’s monitoring of the
Back River Project, please contact Leah Klaassen at  (867) 983-4603 or lklaassen@nirb.ca or
contact Cory Barker, Manager, Project Monitoring, at cbarker@nirb or (867) 983-4607.
 
Best regards,
 
Cassel Kapolak
Manager, Public Registry
 
Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 1360 (29 Mitik)
Cambridge Bay, NU, X0B 0C0
Phone: 867-983-4600
Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033
Fax: 867-983-2594
E-mail: info@nirb.ca   
Web: www.nirb.ca
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